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Dear 
 
Please find the completed form attached. Our Transparency Register ID is 570633817416-75
 
Many thanks
 
Nick
 

, Aldersgate Group
E: @aldersgategroup.org.uk
M: 
Twitter: 
 

www.aldersgategroup.org.uk

 

From: @ec.europa.eu @ec.europa.eu> 
Sent: 29 October 2018 13:38
To: @aldersgategroup.org.uk
Subject: RE: Aldersgate Group / Circular Economy
 
Dear ,
 
Thank you for confirming the meeting with Ms Braun on 19 November from 10h15 to 10h45. It
is well noted in her agenda.
 
In order to smoothly organise the access to Berlaymont building, may I kindly ask you to
complete the excel table in attachment with all required details for all the persons who will be
coming to the meeting?
Could you please also indicate the registration numbers in the Transparency Register of your
entity?

 
Thank you in advance and best regards,
 
 

 
Administrative Assistant
Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans

Ref. Ares(2020)2498329 - 12/05/2020









Brussels for the IEEP Think 2030 conference, where I will be presenting
our paper for the conference on how the EU can increase its ambition on
the circular economy and climate change, whilst strengthening the

competitiveness of its economy (at 2.30 on Wednesday 17th October).
 
It would be great to meet whilst I’m Brussels – we discussed in particular
the possibility of Aldersgate Group organising a business-backed event to
look at the achievements of this Commission on areas such as the
circular economy and debate what should be the priorities for the next
Commission to continue work on this agenda. If that’s still of interest, it
would be good to talk about how we could go about this in more detail. I

will be in Brussels from late afternoon on Tuesday 16th October to early

afternoon on Thursday 18th October – if you are attending the
conference, we could meet there or around it.
 
I look forward to hearing from you and in the meantime, I have attached
for your information the latest policy briefing we have put together to
influence the upcoming UK Resources and Waste Strategy which is due
by the end of the year.
 
Kind regards,
 

 

, Aldersgate Group
E: @aldersgategroup.org.uk

 

www.aldersgategroup.org.uk

 

From: x@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
< @aldersgategroup.org.uk> 
Sent: 18 May 2018 09:31
To: xxxxxx.xxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx
Cc: @aldersgategroup.org.uk
Subject: Aldersgate Group / Circular Economy
 
Dear Helena
 
I hope you are well.
 
It was a pleasure to meet on Wednesday. As discussed, I would be very



pleased to stay in touch to support upcoming initiatives on the economic
value of environmental regulations and the next steps for EU policy on
the circular economy package. In particular, we would be very happy to
help organise a business-backed event in the autumn / winter to
reiterate the business case for regulatory measures to help the EU move
towards a more circular economy, discuss the progress delivered by the
Commission and debate what EU institutions should focus on to build on
this progress in the years to come. Our members come from all across
the economy and have a turnover of around €600bn so we could put
some very influential businesses on the panel and organise an influential
discussion with Vice President Timmermans and potentially the Katainen
/ Vella cabinets as well?
 
For your information, the link to our recent Circular Economy Package is
here and I also wanted to share with you the link to a recent report we
commissioned from global engineering consultancy BuroHappold on the
economic benefits of well-designed environmental regulations (here),
which I think you will find very helpful. In this report, BuroHappold
carried out business interviews to understand the economic impacts of
three ambitious environmental regulations in the construction (London
Plan), waste (Landfill Tax) and automotive industries (EU passenger car
emission regulations). In all three cases, the analysis found that the
upfront costs of complying with these regulations were outweighed by
the economic benefits they triggered through increased business
investment in innovation and skills, better quality products and
infrastructure, greater business competitiveness and job creation.
 
I hope this is helpful and I look forward to staying in touch.
 
Kind regards / Kiitos,
 

 

, Aldersgate Group
E: @aldersgategroup.org.uk

 

www.aldersgategroup.org.uk
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